
On December 5, we will meet at Chompies in Chandler at 11:30 am for our annual Hanukah Party. 

Expect lots of food choices, games & prizes. The $18.00 cost covers your meal, tax & tip. You must 

RSVP by NOVEMBER 20 to Marsha Levine at 480-802-8911 or at marsha52@gmail.com. Your check 

should be made out to: Shalom Hadassah & sent to 3805 E County Down Drive, Chandler AZ 85249. 
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